
 

Update: Distribution of Centenary Golf Shirts 
 

It is with great pleasure that the Pretoria Provincial Office announces the distribution of the PSA’s 

centenary golf shirts. The distribution of the shirts started the first week of February 2020 and 

continues.  

 

Please note that your PSA Organising/Marketing Officers will be in contact with you regarding the 

distribution of the shirts in your department. The Organising/Marketing Officers are busy arranging 

access to workplaces to distribute shirts to members by means of organising member meetings and 

open days. It is the intention of the Office to ensure that every member receives a centenary golf shirt.  

 

While the Organising/Marketing Officers are making their way to your Department, we count on your 

patience and cooperation. Please contact your PSA Organising/Marketing Officer should you require 

more information. 
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